The Trumpington Federation

Newsletter



News from the Federation 5th September 2025



Welcome back to a new school year. To our returing students and families – it's great to have you back! We are looking forward to building on last year's success and creating more opportunities for learning together.

To our new starters — a very special welcome to our community. We are very excited that you are joining us. Whether you are starting in a new year group, joining us from another school or beginning your very first school experience with us, we are looking forward to getting to know you fully and supporting you with your learning journey. Welcome!

Mrs Calverley

Attendance

As we start the new term we would like to remind all families that regular attendance and arriving at school on time is a legal requirement. Children should not miss school unless absoloutly necessary, as consistent attendance plays a key role in both the academic progress and wellbeing.



If your child is absent, please notify the school as soon as possible on the day of absence. To make this easy, please use the Studybuggs app. If you haven't already, please get the free Studybugs app, or register on the Studybugs website, and use it to tell us whenever your child's ill and unable to attend school. Get the app or register now (https://studybugs.com/about/parents)

If your child has an unavoidable medical appointment, please inform the school office. Please note that if the office does not receive an explanation for your child's absence, it will be recorded as unauthorised.

First days back:

As you can see from the pictures below, the classrooms are engaging, ready to support children's learning and the children have been involved in some exciting activities.



Dates and Events

These can be found on our website using the link:

https://www.trumpingtonfederatio n.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pi d=133

Term Dates:

Wk/b 15th September, Meet the Teacher sessions

<u>Wednesday 24th September -</u> <u>Wednesday 1st October, Book Fair</u>

Friday 26th September @ 9am, Phonics Learning Cafe

Important reminders

Staff carpark: The car park is for staff only. Please do not use it for drop-offs or pick-ups.

No Ball Games: For the safety of everyone, no ball games are allowed on the playground before school starts.

Pick-up Permission: If someone else is collecting your child, written permission must be provided. Please email the school office to inform us of a change.

Meet the Teacher:

We are looking forward to welcoming families into school that they can meet their child's class teacher and so that we can share lots of important information. Please see the table below so that you can put the date in your diary.

Time	Year group
Monday 15 th 9am	Year 6
Monday 15 th 2:30pm	Year 3
Tuesday 16 th 9am	Year 5
Tuesday 16 th 2:30pm	Year 1
Friday 19 th 9am	Year 2
Monday 22 nd @ 9am	Year 4

Medical and dietary needs:

All prescribed medication must be in-date and in school. Medication should be registered with the school office. Any changes to your child's medication or dietary needs should also be communicated to the school office.

Phonics Sessions on Friday 26th September @ 9am:

The aim of this session is to introduce families to our new phonics and reading programme, Little Wandle. If you want to learn more about how we will be teaching phonics at the Federation, please do come along.

Behaviour Expecations:

At the beginning of a new acamdemic year, we feel that it is important to remind children of our high behaviour standards such as walking quietly around the school, being where the adult expects them to be, following instructions promptly and most importantly adhering to our core rights:

The right to learn without unfair distraction.

The right to be emotionally and physically safe.

The right to be treated with respect.

Please do talk to your child about these expectations so that we can ensure that they are being met.

Afterschool Activities Clubs - Year's 1 - 6

There are still spaces available in the afterschool activities clubs that take place when school finishes, the updated schedule will be attached to the parentmail. If you wish to book any of these, please contact the clubs directly to book. Spaces are limited.